
MEMORANDUM

DATE:		07/1/2014
FROM: 		Laura Farris/EPA Region 8
TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602
SUBJECT:	Clean Power Plan Discussion with the State of Wyoming held on 06/20/2014

SUMMARY:        
EPA Headquarters and Region 8 staff discussed various questions regarding the proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants on 06/20/2014. The Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.

ATTENDEES:
EPA HQ:  Brian Fisher, Kevin Culligan, Joe Bryson and Jan Cortelyou.
EPA Region 8: Carl Daly and Laura Farris

Wyoming PUC: Al Minier and Marci Norby
[bookmark: _GoBack]Wyoming DEQ: Steve Dietrich and Melissa Miels 


ATTACHMENTS
Discussion Questions
